

August 4, 2023

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402-6032

Dear Mr. Rockley,

Thank you for your generous contribution to Kennesaw State University. By giving to The Bailey School of Music, you are positively supporting our students on their path toward earning their degrees, reaching their career goals, and serving as a positive impact on our community.

As we work to help our students overcome challenges and achieve success, we remain extremely grateful for the commitment of individuals like you. Your generous and thoughtful partnership enables us to elevate our efforts, empowers our students to reach their full potential, and produces meaningful opportunities for our KSU community.

Sincerely,

Kathy Schwaig President